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Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I've just read in my local newspaper about the current consultation on the above subject.  
 
I think the Vale of a Glamorgan Councils co mingling approach is correct especially as it appears as 
though it's also cheaper than separating my recycling into various piles. I think it's a lot easier for me 
and I believe there would be a greater uptake in recycling if all authorities followed the Vales 
approach.  
 
Regards,  
 
Dafydd Brown 
Resident of Barry  
 


